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MEMORANDUM TO: James M. Taylor
Executive Director or Operations

/ (Z a
FROM: Samuel J. Chil retary,

SUBJECT: SECY-93-344 - SECTION 208 REPORT TO THE
CONGRESS ON ABNORMAL OCCURRENCES FOR JULY-
SEPTEMBER 1993

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected to the
proposed Abnormal occurrences report with the following changes.

As noted in the January 14, 1994 memorandum from you to
Commissioner Rogers, the shroud cracking event at Brunswick and
the jet pump hold-down beam failure at Grand Gulf should be added
to the list of events in Appendix C, if available in time to be
included in this report. If not, the items should be included in
the report for the fourth quarter.

The editorial changes proposed by the staff in your February 3,
1994 memorandum to Commissioner de Planque should be incorporated
in the report.

cc: The Chairman
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Remick
Commissioner de Planque
OGC
OCA
OIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
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SECY NOTE: THIS SRM AND SECY-93-344 WILL BE MADE PUBLICLY
AVAILABLE 10 WORKING DAYS FROM THE DATE OF THIS SRM
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